
 

Hello families and friends, 

It’s been I fantastic year and it’s hard to believe it has gone by so fast.  

Looking back over the year we had lots of fun dressing up for Book week and discussing all our 

favourite characters and adventures they took us on. 

We all became mad scientist during Science week, creating lots of different potions one of my favourite 

potions was the dragon potion, how call would it be to have a pet dragon. 

We have had lots of fun doing basketball tricks shooting hoops and spending time sharing the 

experiences with all our friends.  

Annette and I would like to take this opportunity thank our families for all their support throughout the 

year. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and safe new year, we look forward to 

seeing you all in the new year. 

Annette and Sarah 

 

Next year we have lots of amazing fun stuff planned; we’re going to become wildlife warriors exploring our 

local wildlife and maybe even have a visit from a few reptile friends. We have some amazing art projects,  

stem challenges  and  lot of other surprises planned  

St Joseph’s School 


